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December 12, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

Valley Center-Pauma Unified School District awarded a contract for the replacement of
the Valley Center High School Stadium’s turf and track surfacing to Byrom-Davey, Inc.
in June of 2008. Demolition of the existing turf and track began on June 16, 2008, and
the completion date was scheduled for August 25, 2008.

We were cautioned by other school district facilities professionals that “it couldn’t be
done” in that short timeframe, but Byrom-Davey assured us that the project could, and
would, be completed on time. The Valley Center Jaguars not only played their first home
game on the new field, but they were able to take occupancy on August 22", giving them
valuable practice time on the new surface.

From the first day of the project to the last, everyone associated with Byrom-Davey
treated this project as if Valley Center High School was their only priority. They are,
without a doubt, one of the very best companies that we have ever had the pleasure to
work with.

Valley Center-Pauma Unified gives Byrom-Davey our highest, and unqualified,

recommendation.
Sincerely, _ /)
@m T (“ete s
ou Obermeyer, Ed.D. Pamela S. Moe
Superintendent Chief Business Official

P.S. Oh, and by the way, the Valley Center Jaguars won their CIF Division
Championship on today; Valley Center High School 31 — Madison High School 20.
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